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Wed 27 March 

PTFA Eid Secret’s Room 

 

Thu 28 March 

Easter Celebrations 

Non-uniform day  

 

Thu 28 March 

Last day of term 

 

Fri 29 March – Fri 12 

April  

Easter – school closed 

 

 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to support 

your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo and here 

on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you name a sign of spring? 

 Can you find something that is tall/short?  

Year 1   What does transparent mean? 

 Who is the main character in your hot write story? 

Year 2   Who was Ted Harrison? 

 What is a ‘route’? 

Year 3   Name four persuasive features.  

 What do you need to add to 
3

7
 to make 1 whole? 

Year 4   What is a seismograph? 

 What happened to Jesus on Good Friday? 

Year 5   In geography, what does GMT stand for?  

 What does the perimeter measure?  

Year 6   What is the formula for finding the area of a triangle?  

 What is personification?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      95.0%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

   6L 98.0%    

 

Most Punctual Class 

   3L    

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Century: Y2- Y6 

Here is our leaderboard for the last 7 days, showing hours of study: 
 The last 7 days – 1st position Overall – 1st position 

DT Nathan C Y6 <1 hour Naina S Y6 Over 5 hours 

English Ahya A Y4 2.8 hours Eleen A Y6 Over 22 hours 

Maths Naina S Y6 4.1 hours Naina S Y6 Over 43 hours 

Multiplication tables Thomas R Y3 <1 hour Abdul R Y3 Over 8 hours 

Science Eleen A Y6 <1hour Naina S Y6 Over 6 hours  

SPaG Ahya A Y4 <1hour Bareera P Y6 Over 3 hours 

This is a brilliant resource that can help plug gaps, consolidate previous learning 

and accelerate new learning.  

If you or your child is having trouble accessing this site, please speak with 

your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you to everyone who supported the PTFA Mother’s 

Day plant sale. We raised £340. 

We hope you all had a lovely Mother’s Day. 

Useful Information              Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 
 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

